
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Monday, November 21, 2022 4:08:46 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Sunday, November 20, 2022 10:29 AM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-20

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
J M

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Customers were only informed of this application today, November 20th, 2022.
Increasing payments during this time is not reasonable with increases elsewhere in our current climate. We know in
a few years that rates will normalized and Enbridge will not decrease rates then.

How will OEB ensure that rates will decrease once the recession is over?

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
No

-- Attachment --




